DRAFT MINUTES OF THE ALDEBURGH TOWN COUNCIL

PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING

HELD ON MONDAY 26 JUNE AT 7.00 PM IN THE MOOT HALL

Present: Cllr Worster took the Chair 

Committee Members Present:

Cllr Bond
Cllr Cox 

Cllr Digby 
Cllr Fox

Cllr Oxby
Cllr Partel

There were two members of the public in attendance.

1.
Apologies: Cllrs Kiff, Jones and Palmer.
2. 
Approval of Previous Minutes

Cllr Worster commended the draft Minutes of the Planning Committee meeting held on 30 May 2017 for APPROVAL without amendment. APPROVED by a show of hands. The Minutes were duly signed.

Cllr Worster then relinquished the chair because of his recent absence on holiday and Cllr Bond took over.

3.
Matters for Discussion

3.1
Brickfields Appeal
Cllr Bond told the Committee that consultants recruited by ATC to orchestrate the Council’s opposition to this development had submitted an outline report and that a fuller, more comprehensive document would be ready before the planning inquiry deadline at the end of June.  The Town Clerk assured the Committee that many organisations – including the Suffolk Preservation Society and the Aldeburgh Society had renewed their objections to the development and that the position of ATC had been supported by a number of new emails to the inspectorate. 
4.
New Planning Business

Cllr Bond reported on a number of planning issues which would be discussed at the next meeting of the Planning Committee.

Cllr Worster asked the Committee to consider the future of the North Lookout if a new Lifeboat Station was to be built in the town. It is a town asset, he declared, and should be regarded as such. He was supported by Cllr Harris who agreed the future of the Lookout should be protected. It was stressed that this is purely speculative at this stage until such time that the RNLI confirm their requirements for the housing of a new boat by 2021.
There was nothing further to discuss and the meeting ended at 7.05pm.

